
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are available 
at St Andrew’s and can be found on 

the bookshelf by the font. 
 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Christmas 2009 

Services and events for the coming week 

24 Christmas Eve  
10pm Christmas Eucharist Sedgeberrow 
11.30pm Christmas Eucharist Hampton 

25  Christmas Day 
8am  Holy Communion  Hampton 
8.50am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am Holy Communion Hinton 
10am Family Eucharist Hampton 

27 Sunday St. John the Evangelist 
8am Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Benefice Eucharist Sedgeberrow 
 
30 Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 

3 Next Sunday The Epiphany 
8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Family Service (coffee after) Hampton 
4pm  Evensong Hinton 
6pm Holy Communion 

with prayers for Healing Hampton 

 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

The parents and godparents of:  

Lewis Jaymes Bird who was baptised on Sunday at 
Hampton 

Those who are ill: 

Monica Garston, Sue Jones, Mary Kennett, Clifford 
Lewis, Brenda Quantrell, Rosie Rencher, Margaret 
Thomas, Harriet Leach, Lilian Haughtey, Annette 
Bailey, Sue Scott, Jean Griffiths, Iris Pinkstone and 
Ron Banks. 

Those who have died and their family and 
friends 

Ted Banks 
 

 

Notices 

Sunday 27 December 2009  
Please note service times on Sunday - 8am Holy 
Communion at Hampton and 10am Benefice 
Eucharist at Sedgeberrow. 

Gloria 2 
If you would like a lift to any of the services at St 
Andrews or the Benefice Service at Sedgeberrow 
please contact John Lynch on 553392.  

Envelope Scheme at St Andrew’s 
The new envelopes for 2010 for those in the regular 
giving scheme are in church; please collect yours. If 
you would like to join the scheme please speak to 
the churchwardens or the treasurer. 

Hampton Christingle Service 

St Andrew’s our annual Christingle Service will be 
held at 11am on Sunday 17 January. At this service, 
which is in aid of the Children’s Society, Christingles 
will be distributed. 

We hope you will come and join us! 

 

 

 


